
    
 

      
       

     
        

        
       

 

NOTICE OF LANGUAGE ACCESS RIGHTS 

It is the policy of MUNICIPALITY to provide language access services to populations of person 
with Limited English Proficiency who are eligible to be served or likely to be directly affected by 
our programs. Such services will be focused on providing meaningful access to our programs, 
services, and/or benefits. You have the right to a qualified interpreter service at no cost to you. 
You have the right not to be required to rely on minor children, other relatives, or friends as 
interpreters. You have the right to file a grievance about the language access services provided. 




